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From: Zseventyl chevy <zseventyl@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:40 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61
To Whom it may Concern,

I am very disappointed in the potential decision by the CFTC to limit the leverage opportunities in
the forex market. By taking such action, the CFTC will be discriminating against the smallest of
retail traders to the greatest of degrees. By taking advantage of the current leverage
opportunities, this has been my only ability to learn and trade FOREX. There are only very few
opportunities left in this great nation where a person can have a glimmer of hope to get ahead.
Please do not rob us of the advantages that leveraged FOREX accounts may provide.

Please do not regulate the leverage opportunities of FOREX,
Brad Eddings

William Bradley Eddings, P.E.
Construction Engineering Manager
Frontier-Kemper Constructors, Inc.
Heavy Civil and Mining Division
270-952-4714
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